NOTICE FROM THE VILLAGE OF BELLEDUNE

NEW RECYCLING SCHEDULE FOR 2022 - Very Important to Read
(New Schedule starting the week of July 5, 2022)

The Village of Belledune will be implementing a new schedule, starting July 4, for
the collection of Recyclables. Instead of the Recycling being picked up once a
month, the Collection of Recyclables will still be on Tuesdays — however it will be
picked up twice a month for each area.

Recycling normally collected on Mondays and Wednesdays will be collected on the
1st and 3" Tuesday of the month (see schedule below)

Recycling normally collected on Thursdays and Fridays will be collected on the 2™
and 4" Tuesday of the month (see schedule below)

GARBAGE will be collected on your regular days — no change for GARBAGE.

15T and 3RP 2"® and 4™
MONDAY AND WEDNESDAY THURSDAY AND FRIDAY
JULY 5, 19 JULY 12, 26
AUG. 2, 16 AUG. 9, 23
SEPT. 6, 20 SEPT. 13, 27
OCT. 4,18 OCT. 11, 25
NOV. 1, 15 NOV. 8, 22
DEC. 6, 20 DEC. 13, DEC. 27 NO RECYLING (HOLIDAY)
JAN. 3,17 JAN.10, JAN. 24

If you have any questions or concerns — please feel free to contact the office at
522-3710 or email info@belledune.com






